
Dear Santa, You can send me one of everything from the boys' section of the Sears catalogue. But nothing 
from the girls' section. I can't wait for Christmas to come. Kent

Knowledge Bowl: Practice today during HS lunch.

No Talent Search today due to weather conditions.

Any students interested in an opportunity to study abroad, talk to Ms Dayton

Help wanted: 4 kids needed for the Kids Plus Cookie Sale this Friday. See Cheryl M.

The scholarship list has been updated again.  There are also opportunities listed for students of all ages!  Check out the 
listing online under Counselor -> Scholarship page

Juniors & Seniors:  A college rep from LSC will be here Friday the 13th.  Sign up to see her on Ms. Dayton's door!

Band & Choir members: Johnny Huspek, Shelby Kelley, Joey Glunz, and Jennie Johnston, please pick up your fund-raising stuff in 
Ms. J's room.  If you sold stuff from the catalogue and haven't picked it up yet, and your name isn't on this list, your stuff is in the band 
room.  Please pick up and deliver ASAP! We would like to have the chocolate sale wrapped up before Christmas break.  

NHS and Jr. NHS: Two community service opportunities. Bell ringers (indoors) are needed at Big Dollar during the Holiday 
Season. This includes both after school and anytime on Saturdays. Double hours for wearing your NHS t-shirts. First come, first 
serve. Contact Shirley Scollard at 426-3527 for more information and scheduling. Also: We are about ready to do our annual 
Christmas stocking and present initiative for needy families living in the area. If you want to be involved with either the shopping for 
gifts and/or wrapping them, please see Dr. Baumgardt. 

Itasca Community College is having an "Experience Itasca" event where you can tour campus and visit with an 
admissions counselor on Dec 5th, 11-1:30.  Interested students need parent permission to be excused, need to provide their own 
transportation, and must RSVP to Candace Perry (candace.perry@itascacc.edu).  See Ms. Dayton with questions.

OVERDUE LIBRARY BOOKS from the months of September & October belong to the following students.  PLEASE either 
renew or return them.  THANKS!  Travis Anderson, Josh Benjamin, Alana Bozell, Katy DeMenge, Johnny Huspek, Elyssa Jensen, Anna 
Lake, Bella Lake, Ethan Marotz.

Seniors: All of the senior packets have finally been turned in (thank you!!) but now we need your young pictures and also senior 
pictures for the yearbook. Deadline for senior pictures will be Dec. 16, but PLEASE try to get these turned in as soon as possible!!! 
Don't forget to order your yearbook now to save $5!  If you have any questions, please see Mrs. Ryan.

Yearbooks are on sale now- only $45 until Christmas break. After that the price goes up to $50. Please see Mrs. Ryan to order 
your yearbook today!

DAILY BULLETIN NO. 61
Wednesday, December 4th

Today
• ALC

Thursday
• MCA Math Retakes
• MN Grad Services here to take orders @ 1st lunch
• Homework Help
• GB vs Cromwell-home (JH also) - Track has 

concessions

Friday
• MCA Reading Retakes
• BB vs Cromwell - home (JH also) - Seniors have 

concessions
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